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May Announcements 2024  

                            

CHURCH 

STAFF 

Security and Lock-up Schedule 

Sunday - May 5 & Wednesday, May 8 

Gary Hays, Bo Batey, Johnny Buse  

Sunday - May 12 & Wednesday, May 15 

 Frank Crow, Dennis Jones, Gary Edmondson 

Sunday - May 19 & Wednesday, May 22 

Andy Nelson, Jack Brim, Terry Harris  

Sunday - May 26 & Wednesday, May 29 

Larry Knighton, Dennis Burgess, Dan Perry  
Stan 

May   5   Church Picnic ~  Following Morning Worship at Jacksonville Community 

               Center.  Please bring side item/dessert, chairs or games! Come join us!                                                                                                                                    
 

May  11   Baptist Men’s Breakfast & Meeting 8:30 AM ~ CLC 

                Guest Speaker:  Phil Holmes - Missionary 

May  12   Mother’s Day Baby Dedication 

May  14   GJ’s Luncheon 11:00 AM ~ CLC 

May 15    Senior Night during regular Youth Service.  Dinner will be served. CLC 

May  19   Graduate Recognition - Morning Worship 

May  21   Widows & Widowers - 2:00 PM @Logan’s 

 

May  25 -  GJ’s Trip to Back Porch, Talladega, AL ~ Leave church at 10:00 AM. 

May  27 -  Church Office closed in observance of Memorial Day. 

 

 Deacons of the Week                                                                                        

May   5:   Terry McNeal, Derrell Newman                                                                                      

May 12:   Doug Crow, Alan Third 

May 19:   Jack Brim, Michael Patty 

May 26:   Joe Lathers, Gary Edmondson 
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May 2024 
Print date:                       

April 26 

 Baby Dedications on Mother’s Day  
 If you are interested in participating please contact 

the church office. Thank you. 

Also, bring your lawn chair and  

any games you want to play 

Sunday,  

May 12 

 

    Congratulations! 

Graduates Recognition Day 

Sunday, May 19 

New Sermon Series in May 

FAMILY BLUEPRINT 

“God’s Blueprint for the Family” 

More info in Pastor’s article 



 Joey Hanner 
A note from the pastor . . . . . . . .  

 
Orchestra: Wednesdays 6:00 PM  

Orchestra Rehearsal Room 

 Choir: Wednesdays 7:30 PM                                   

meeting in the                               

Upstairs Choir Room  

 

Well, we are already in May and It’s hard to believe that 
these months have passed by so quickly and we have   
already seen over 20 baptisms, Praise God. I am excited to          
announce that we will be meeting soon about a vision   
mission trip to Iquitos, Peru in which we will work with  
Pastor Alvaro. There is a great work going on there with 
families/children and also a great effort in reaching tribes 
up and down the Amazon River. Right now the tentative 
dates are September 12-19 and the estimated cost for trip 
will be around $2300 per person, so please begin to pray 
for the team who will represent FBCSAKS. 
 
I am excited about our church wide picnic that will be    
taking place right after worship on May 5th, so plan on 
some great Food and Fellowship. Also in May we are    
having baby dedication on Mothers Day, I love this day  
and the purpose of what this day causes us as a church to 
commit too. We are to Disciple parents and children alike 
for the purpose of kingdom growth. 
 
Also in May we are beginning a New Family Series entitled 
“Family Blueprint”, (God’s Blueprint for the Family).        
We will take a look at scripture and use some of the         
popular 80’s family shows to help us find God’s blueprint 
for  Family. Family is God’s plan and has been since the      
beginning of time as we know it. We may even have big 
hair Sunday just to get everyone back in the 80’s, JUST 
KIDDING. 
 
I pray that God continues to lead us and that He continues 
to Give the Increase, GOD BLESS. 
 

Pastor Joey 

It’s great to be in our newly renovated sanctuary.     
We have so much more room on the stage. I’ve really     
enjoyed the past few months serving as Interim Choir 
Director with Brother Chris Reaves (Worship Leader) 
and Stephen Reeves (Orchestra Coordinator). There     
is so much that goes on behind the scenes to make    
our Wednesday and Sunday Worship experiences     
successful. Every member of the Choir, Praise Team, 
Orchestra, Sound, and Media Teams put in numerous 
hours to ensure the Lord is glorified by our Worship 
through singing and the Word of God. 
 

We are very thankful for 3 new additions to the choir 
last month. There is still plenty of room. If you would 
like to sing, we would love to have you in the choir. 
Practice starts at 7:30 and we will try and have you out 
of there by 8:00-8:10 so the Praise Team can practice. 
Choir Practice is located upstairs. Take the stairs by the 
Library to the next floor and go across the hall to the 
Choir & Orchestra practice room. 
 

In Christ, 
Randy White & Chris Reaves 

 

From Chris Reaves and Randy White, 
Interim Choir and Worship Directors 

THERE IS STILL 1 MOTEL 

ROOM AVAILABLE IF YOU 

WOULD LIKE TO ATTEND. 

PLEASE SEE DAN PERRY 

OR CALL OFFICE 

TICKETS WILL BE        

AVAILABLE AT THE GATE 
Monthly Church Attendance 

April  7 14 21 28 

Worship 255 267 210 - 

Sunday 
School 

115 139  141     - 

 Student Ministry                               
Austin Cline - Student Minister                      

Sunday Morning                                  
9:00 AM ~ CLC                                                                            

Wednesday 6:30 PM - 7:30 PM CLC                                                     
(256) 282-0610 

fbcsaks.students@gmail.com 

First Sunday Outreach 
 

No Visitation in May 

June 2 will be our next meeting 

in the CLC Youth News 

Youth camp sign-ups are open and packets 
are available.  Deadline to sign up is May 
17th.                                                                                    
We are going to Global Youth Ministries 
Camp in Chatsworth, Georgia,  June 3-7. 
 

Church T-Shirt Youth Camp Fundraiser.                                                    

       Details are in graphic below. 
 

Senior Night is May 15 during regular 

youth meeting. Dinner will be served. 
 

VBS is June 9-13 


